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Date  Time Nature Details 

3/21/2022 08:02 Arrest Warrant A deputy was sent to the Cuyahoga County 

Jail to take custody of Theondrey J. Burrell 

Jr., age 19 of Plain City for an outstanding 

arrest warrant.  He was transported to the 

Tri County Regional Jail. 

3/21/2022 08:17 Property Damage Crash Deputies and units from the Northern Union 

County Fire and EMS District responded to 

the 26000 block of State Route 4 for a 

property damage crash involving a 2017 

Terex Advance concrete truck that drove off 

the road, into a ditch, and rolled onto its 

side spilling concrete in the ditch.  A crash 

report was taken, #80-22-125.   

3/21/2022 10:48 Property Damage Crash Deputies and units from the Marysville Fire 

Department responded to a property in the 

21000 block of Wolford Maskill Road for a 

property damage crash involving a 2015 

Dodge Ram truck that drove into a barn.  

The driver was transported to Memorial 

Hospital for a medical emergency and a 

crash report was taken, #80-22-126.   

3/21/2022 17:00 Bond Violation A deputy was sent to the Adult Probation 

Office on State Route 4 to take custody of 

John J. Potts, age 33 of Springfield for a 

bond violation.  He was transported to the 

Tri County Regional Jail 

3/21/2022 19:08 Domestic  Deputies and units from the Marysville 

Police Department investigated a domestic 

dispute in the 1500 block of West Fifth 

Street between a husband and wife.  The 

parties were separated and no report was 

taken. 



3/21/2022 19:48 Arrest Warrant A deputy met with a Columbus Police 

Officer to take custody of Mandy M. 

Wright, age 33 of Grove City for an 

outstanding arrest warrant.  She was 

transported to the Tri County Regional Jail. 

3/21/2022 20:21 Lost Property A deputy was dispatched to a residence in 

the 29000 block of McMahan Road to 

investigate missing bank records.  A report 

was taken, #22-0248.   

3/21/2022 22:53 Theft A deputy was sent to a home in the 10000 

block of Faulk Street to investigate the 

possible theft of jewelry.  No report was 

taken. 
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